
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The General Public is hereby informed on behalf of our client, Lyka Labs Limited 

that a false message is being circulated on various social media platforms including 

WhatsApp, misleading the public into believing that our client is having a full stock 

of Remdesivir Injection (medicine used for treatment of COVID-19 patients) and that 

the same can be purchased from our client’s office at Spenser Building, Forjett 

Street; Tardeo, Grant Road, Mumbai 400 036.  

It is hereby informed that our Client only manufactures Remdesivir Injection on a 

contractual basis for companies that place orders with it. We clarify that our Client 

does not sell Remdesivir Injection directly to wholesalers / retailers / hospitals / 

institutions and the public is requested not to approach our Client and/ or their staff 

for the same. 

Public is hereby cautioned not to believe in such rumours circulating on social media 

and only approach certified retailers and pharmacies for the Remdesivir Injection.  

 

Dated this 17th April, 2021. 

 

Vikram B. Trivedi  

Managing Partner 

Manilal Kher Ambalal & Co. 

Advocates for Lyka Labs Limited  

MKA Chambers, British Hotel Lane, 

Off. Bombay Samachar Marg, 

Opp. Jammu Kashmir Bank, 

Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 

 
 

 

 

 

 


